
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning Daniel Krenn, 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 14, 2024 8:51 AM 
'Daniel Krenn' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Teco proposed Teco Rate Increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06391-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Cliarae Smitli II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure 

From: Daniel Krenn <mrchipk@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 6:26 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Teco proposed Teco Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Just writing to let you know that rapid increase in electricity costs have already seriously effected our families 
ability to financially sustain itself. My level billing rate over that last 3 years has gone from 160 to 270 per 
month. There is no other bill that has increased that much in the same time period. Not even my rocketing house 
and car insurance rates. Please help stop this family crushing cash grab trend. We are at our breaking point 
already! Thanks 
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